
 

 

 

Uniform Shop Moving Online 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your patience as we have organised to move to an online uniform ordering system through 

Cowan and Lewis. 

 

From Monday 10th June, online orders will be able to go ahead. Orders can be made for pick up from the 

Gosford store or delivered here to school. 

 

Our onsite uniform shop is now closed. 

 

You will find an ‘Online Uniform Shop’ link on the homepage of our website. Along with some support 

documents with any information you will need to order online. 

 

Thank you for your understanding as we navigate this process together. 

 

 

 

 


